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From: Adam Osbekoff <adam@snoqualmietribe.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 11:59 PM
To: EFSEC (EFSEC) <efsec@efsec.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: Notice of Public Information Meeting and Land Use Hearing for proposed Goldeneye
BESS
 

External Email

Hello
 
The Snoqualmie Tribe [Tribe] is a federally recognized sovereign Indian Tribe.  We were
signatory to the Treaty of Point Elliott of 1855; we reserved certain rights and privileges
and ceded certain lands to the United States. As a signatory to the Treaty of Point Elliot,
the Tribe specifically reserved among other things, the right to fish at usual and
accustomed areas and the “privilege of hunting and gathering roots and berries on open
and unclaimed lands” off-reservation throughout the modern-day state of Washington.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. Based on the information
provided and our understanding of the project and its APE we have no substantive
comments to offer at this time. However, please be aware that if the scope of the project
or the parameters for defining the APE change we reserve the right to modify our current
position.
 
Thank you
 
Adam Osbekoff
Snoqualmie Indian Tribe
Department of Archaeology and Historic Preservation
 
From: EFSEC (EFSEC) <efsec@efsec.wa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 1:34 PM
Subject: RE: Notice of Public Information Meeting and Land Use Hearing for proposed Goldeneye
BESS
Importance: High
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Dear interested persons,

Please find attached a corrected notice regarding the upcoming Public Information Meeting
and Land Use Hearing for the proposed Goldeneye Battery Energy Storage System Project.
This corrected notice addresses an error in the date listed for the Land Use Hearing,
which will occur the same date as the Public Information Meeting. Our apologies for the
error.

If you wish to receive further updates on this project, please sign up for the project mailing
list: https://www.efsec.wa.gov/energy-facilities/goldeneye-bess

Regards,

Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council
EFSEC Email: efsec@efsec.wa.gov
EFSEC phone number: (360) 664-1345
Address: 621 Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey WA 98503-3172
Mailstop/P.O. Box: 43172
www.efsec.wa.gov
 
From: EFSEC (EFSEC) 
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 12:53 PM
Subject: Notice of Public Information Meeting and Land Use Hearing for proposed Goldeneye BESS
 

Dear interested persons,

Please find attached a notice regarding the upcoming Public Information Meeting and Land
Use Hearing for the proposed Goldeneye Battery Energy Storage System Project.

If you wish to receive further updates on this project, please sign up for the project mailing
list: https://www.efsec.wa.gov/energy-facilities/goldeneye-bess

Regards,

Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council
EFSEC Email: efsec@efsec.wa.gov
EFSEC phone number: (360) 664-1345
Address: 621 Woodland Square Loop SE, Lacey WA 98503-3172
Mailstop/P.O. Box: 43172
www.efsec.wa.gov
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